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GREEN CROSS(R)

TOMATO & POTATO DUST

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE/FUNGICIDE

NET WEIGHT: 100g, 300 g

SQUEEZE DUSTER

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl....................................5%
Copper from tribasic copper sulphate........7%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO.:  23,063
P.C.P. ACT

MONEY BACK GUARANTEE

The Solaris Group
A Unit of MONSANTO CANADA INC.

600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

DIRECTIONS:

Tomatoes:  For control of tomato hornworm, flea beetles, fall
armyworm, tomato fruitworm and early and late blight.

Potatoes:  For control of Colorado potato beetle, flea beetles,
leafhoppers and early and late blight.

Squeeze container to apply a light even coating to upper and
lower leaf surfaces.  Make first application when plants are
10-20 cm tall or when insects or damage appears.  Repeat every 10
days during dry weather or 7 days during periods of rain or heavy
dew.  For best results, apply when the air is calm.  Apply up to
1 day before harvest for tomatoes and 1 week for potatoes.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing dust.  Harmful if



swallowed.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Shower
after use.  Avoid contamination of food, feed and water supplies.
HIGHLY TOXIC TO BEES.  Do not use on Boston ivy or Virginia
creeper.

FIRST AID:

If in eyes or on skin, wash with plenty of water.  If swallowed
induce vomiting.  Obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: 

Carbaryl is a reversible cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of empty containers with household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered trademark of Monsanto Company, Monsanto Canada Inc.
licensee.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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